Wednesday 26th April 2017

Dear Parents / Carers

RE: Osmington Bay Residential Trip 2018

As your children are now approaching the end of Year 4, thoughts begin to switch to their time in Year 5. A major part of the curriculum in Year 5 is the Residential Trip to PGL at Osmington Bay, which takes place in the Spring Term.

Next year's trip has been provisionally booked for the week beginning 5th March 2018. To give you a taster of the activities your children could experience we would like to invite you to a brief information meeting on Tuesday 2nd May 2017, starting at 3.45pm and finishing at 4.30pm. The meeting will be held in the hall (a reminder that you will be required to sign in at the office in case of emergency). There will be a short DVD and an opportunity for you to ask questions. Further information will also be provided regarding approximate costs and payment schedule.

The trip was hugely successful this year and we are sure we will provide similar for your children.

Yours faithfully

Year 5 Team

